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DEI Book Club to discuss 'Pregnant While Black'

In celebration of Juneteenth, the OB-
GYN Interest Group's DEI Book Club
will host a discussion of the book
"Pregnant While Black: Advancing
Justice for Maternal Health in
America" by Monique Rainford, M.D.

The meeting will take place at 6 p.m.
Wednesday, June 5 in the Atlantis
Room on the Children's & Women's
Hospital campus. 

RSVP on the Google form by June 3. 

T u e s d a y ,  M a y  1 4 ,  2 0 2 4

Online graduate certificate in Spanish offered for
healthcare professionals

The graduate certificate in Spanish for Healthcare Professionals equips healthcare
providers with the skills to communicate and establish effective rapport with their
Spanish-speaking patients. 

The program comprises four courses: three fully online language courses, and
one practicum that can be completed remotely or in person through a healthcare
facility that serves Spanish speakers. The three courses plus the practicum can
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Posted by Med School Watercooler at 10:48 AM   

be completed in a minimum
of three and a maximum of
four semesters. All four
courses of Healthcare Spanish
are offered every semester:
fall, spring and summer.  

This program is offered by
the Graduate School and the
College of Arts and Sciences.
The tuition fees for the three
courses plus the practicum
are based on the fees charged for all College of Arts and Sciences fully-online
graduate courses. USA and USA Health employees may be eligible for an
educational benefit.

Complete the survey of interest to learn more about the program. 

For details, visit the Online Graduate Certificate in Spanish for Healthcare
Professionals page.

Posted by Med School Watercooler at 10:32 AM   

Submit 'A Note for Every White Coat' by June 7

The USA Medical Alumni Association
still needs your words of
encouragement and advice to ensure
every student receives a personal
message in their white coat!

The MAA proudly provides Whiddon
COM students with their first white
coats. As part of this special tradition,
a handwritten note card is placed in
the pocket of every white coat when
they are presented to students at the
White Coat Ceremony.

Please submit your own special message via email
to medalum@southalabama.edu by Friday, June 7. 

M o n d a y ,  M a y  1 3 ,  2 0 2 4

Community preceptors honored at appreciation event
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The Whiddon College of Medicine recently hosted an appreciation event for
community partners who serve as clinical preceptors for medical students during
their pre-clerkship years. Organized by the Division of Medical Education, the
reception was held in the Hargrove Club at Hancock Whitney Stadium. 

According to the American Association of Medical Colleges, ”Since the goal of
medical education is to enable students to perform clinical skills with actual
patients in the clinical setting, patient care experiences should be employed as
early and as frequently as possible in the curriculum.” 

Traditionally, medical students
begin clinical rotations during the
third and fourth years of medical
school. However, through the
Clinically Integrated Introductory
Course (CLINIC), dedicated
community partners enable the
Whiddon College of Medicine to
introduce first- and second-year
medical students to the hands-on
practice of medicine. These
dedicated community partners are
physicians, physician assistants
and nurse practitioners who allow students to work in their clinics three times
each semester while providing outstanding medical education. First-year students
rotate within primary care, and second-year students rotate in specialties of their
choice. 

“The preceptors provide not only technical knowledge and skills but also help our
students develop their professional identities as budding physicians,” said Candis
Patterson, CLINIC coordinator. “They are an invaluable part of our students' early
medical education, and students greatly enjoy this experience.” 

Medical student Paras Ahuja networks with attendees at the reception for community partners.

Nia Booth, president of the Class of 2027, thanks the
community partners for their service.

7/5/24, 12:02 PM Med School Watercooler: 5/12/24 - 5/19/24

https://medschoolwatercooler.blogspot.com/2024_05_12_archive.html 3/4

https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEhV7rgSrWIASpScBt0IkaHKxgn5nfYPXQhO0WPG5LeqyomKL6atNyt83FIMn85U5TbxXLvsmm6C1zIK8SQTvqL_WSF8NQw2uc_OPuDdkXZGKFI9zBjcQi-SrETbO03ctdtOBv0nj2_228RsAoIVbdyDL3RQYp2TYju6ZcB5A-lBpG8DBRDPFeHtuRRalpys/s4800/240425-par-12.JPG
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEhV7rgSrWIASpScBt0IkaHKxgn5nfYPXQhO0WPG5LeqyomKL6atNyt83FIMn85U5TbxXLvsmm6C1zIK8SQTvqL_WSF8NQw2uc_OPuDdkXZGKFI9zBjcQi-SrETbO03ctdtOBv0nj2_228RsAoIVbdyDL3RQYp2TYju6ZcB5A-lBpG8DBRDPFeHtuRRalpys/s4800/240425-par-12.JPG
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEitxrw5xPZF3eazdugQI5dDwMQYtJho5RknVWmEVv5_4rKXaV_BW5XNut4mO1_ocZe1T8GbKJd1dxlYkWiGbtfOIRea_TrSRlqdgZmNZseunm1gL-B613wT8TnhurPgFJEBxuGq645jF5po3EklvcFN6QAhTBp-LGylgVMQz9gmFUQhnfrjsT9pkdhkQEMi/s4800/240425-par-15.JPG
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/b/R29vZ2xl/AVvXsEitxrw5xPZF3eazdugQI5dDwMQYtJho5RknVWmEVv5_4rKXaV_BW5XNut4mO1_ocZe1T8GbKJd1dxlYkWiGbtfOIRea_TrSRlqdgZmNZseunm1gL-B613wT8TnhurPgFJEBxuGq645jF5po3EklvcFN6QAhTBp-LGylgVMQz9gmFUQhnfrjsT9pkdhkQEMi/s4800/240425-par-15.JPG


About 50 guests attended the annual reception, including community preceptors,
faculty, administrators and students. “We look forward to seeing the event grow
as we expand our community outreach,” Patterson said.

Providers interested in joining the CLINIC program can contact Candis Patterson
at cpatterson@southalabama.edu for more information.

View more photos from the event on Flickr. 
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